

Paul Archer request-257798-3b291840@whatdotheyknow.com

Cafcass National Office 3rd Floor 21 Bloomsbury Street London WC1B 3HF

Your ref: CAF 15-44 Tel 0300 456 4000

Our ref: Gov/CAF 15-44

16th March 2015

Dear Mr Archer

Re: Freedom of Information Request

Thank you for your email where you made the following requests for information:

Is it documented anywhere by CAFCASS that if 'parent A punishes the child for having good contact with parent B then CAFCASS can/will sometime suggest parent B to have less of no contact"

I would also like to know the thoughts of CAFCASS as a whole, as to whether they support this mentality or if there is any documentation/training/guidance in existing which might address such ill beliefs or mentalities.

Do CAFCASS officers take any form of discrimination training to keep them up to date with currently beliefs and values of modern day sociality, if so please could you provide me with a copy of such train manuals.

This letter serves to acknowledge that your request was received on 11th March 2015 and will be dealt with under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. Your reference number is **CAF 15-44**. Under the Act, Cafcass is required to notify you as to the final decision made regarding your request 20 working days from receipt of your request. You will receive a response on or before 9th April 2015.

Yours sincerely,

Governance Team
Cafcass
Governance@cafcass.gsi.gov.uk

